
(May 16, 2024) 

NOTICE THAT THE ASSESSMENT ROLL IS OPEN FOR EXAMINATION 

AND OPEN BOOK 

CITY OF PORT WASHINGTON, OZAUKEE COUNTY 

 

 Pursuant to s.70.45, Wis. Stats. the assessment roll for the Year 2024 assessment 

will be available for review starting on the 22nd of May, 2024 from 8:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

at Port Washington City Hall, 100 W. Grand Avenue, Port Washington, Wisconsin. Please 

call Associated Appraisal at 920-749-1995 to schedule an appointment. (Assessor will be 

available by phone only) 

 Additionally, the City Assessor shall be available by telephone for Open Book at 

920-749-1995 on June 6th between 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. or by scheduling a time to speak 

with the assessor by phone. 

 Instruction material will be provided at the Open Book to persons who wish to 

object to valuations under s.70.47, Wis. Stats. 

The City Assessors website is www.apraz.com. 

Notice is hereby given this 10th day of May, 2024 

Susan L. Westerbeke, City Clerk 

 

 

 


